
 
Kupittaa Tournament 2022      

 

25.9.2022 

European Veterans Circuit Epee Men and Women, Individual V40, V50, V60, V70 

 
Dear Friends, 
It is with great pleasure that I invite you to the European Veterans Circuit on behalf of the Finnish Fencing 
and Pentathlon Association, which will be held in the city of Turku in Finland on 25.9.2022. There is also 
individual FIE satellite & Nordic Challenge at the venue on 24.9.2022. 
 
Organisers: Finnish Fencing and Pentathlon Association, phone: +358 50 336 2464 minna.lehtola@fencing-
pentathlon.fi  and Turku Fencing Club, phone: +358 41 5158 674, info@turunmiekkailijat.fi 
 
Competition venue Kupittaan urheiluhalli, Kupittaankuja 1, Turku 

Schedule of the Competition 
 
Sunday, 25 Sept 2022 
European Veterans Circuit Epee Individual  
8h30  Last entry 
9h00  Start Epée Veteran Men 

The Final starts immediately after direct elimination. 
 
European Veterans Circuit Epee Individual  
10h30  Last entry 
11h00  Start Epée Veteran Women 

The Final starts immediately after direct elimination. 
 
Participation 
Participation is not limited. 
 
Entry European Veterans Circuit 
Open to all fencers with valid 2022-2023 National License.  
 
V40: 1983-1974 
V50: 1973-1964 
V60: 1963-1954 
V70: 1953 and before 

Born between the 1st of January and the 31st of December. 
 
Entries latest 15.9.2022 through Ophardt system or by email: ilmot@fencing-pentathlon.fi 
 
Entry fee  
Entry fee for the European Veterans Circuit competition is EUR 30. The entry fee is paid in cash at registra-
tion before the start of the competition. 



 
Referee Obligation 
All referees shall be supplied by the organisers with no demand on fencers to provide referees according to 
entry numbers.  

 
Formula 
Per EVF guidelines. Categories shall be merged in the pools with less than 12 participants and in the DE with 
less than 4 participants. 

 
Catering  
The cafeteria is run by our club. 
 
Accommodation and Transport 
Kindly visit www.turkutouring.fi/en for accommodation and other touristic information. 
 
Visa  
Federations who need a visa to enter Finland should contact the consulates or embassies in their country on 
time. If you require an official letter of invitation for your visa, please send your request to Finnish Fencing 
and Pentathlon Federation: toimisto@fencing-pentathlon.fi 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Heikki Saarento 
Turku Fencing Club President 
 
email: heikki.pj.saarento@gmail.com  
phone +358 40 720 3056 
webpage: www.turunmiekkailijat.fi 
Federation: www.fencing-pentathlon.fi 
 
 

WELCOME TO FINLAND! 

 


